
The Hoot 

Announcements & 
Reminders 
Year 1 Parents Evening– 

Monday 13th and Thursday 

16th November 

 

Year 1/2 Christmas 

Performances- Thursday 

7th December at 2:00pm 

and Friday 8th December at 

9:30am  

Year 1 Edition . 

Wb: 13/11/2017 . 

English 

We will be continuing our story ‘The Owl Who Was 

Afraid of the Dark’. We will be exploring adjectives 

(describing words), conjunctions (connecting words), 

sentence starters, capital letters and full stops. 

 

Maths 

This week we will begin subtraction. We will be 

exploring the different language that is used around 

subtraction such as: take away, subtract, less, fewer, 

minus. 

Homework 

Amazing Animals– This has been handed out or 

put in homework books. This is due in on 23.11.17   

 

Phonics: Phase 4 

nk, ft,  sk, lt 


